
 
From the 2012-2012 separated renewal hearing: 
 
A motion was made by Bidar-Sielaff, seconded by Subeck, to RECOMMEND TO 
COUNCIL TO GRANT WITH CONDITIONS - PUBLIC HEARING. The motion passed by 
voice vote/other. The condition is that the applicant must come before the ALRC at the 
regular November 2012 meeting with an update on the dialogue with their landlord 
concerning noise issues. 

 


